
 
 

April 6, 2006   
 
Adirondack Park Agency Commissioners 
c/o Dr. Ross Whaley, Chairman 
P.O. Box 99, Route 86 
Ray Brook, NY 12977 
 
Re:  St. Regis Mountain Fire Tower and the  

St. Regis Canoe Area Unit Management Plan 
 
Dear Commissioners: 
 
We are writing to request that the St. Regis Canoe Area Unit Management 
Plan be permanently altered so that the St. Regis Mountain Fire Tower can be 
restored and remain on the summit of St. Regis Mountain in Franklin County.   
 
Previous communications have outlined our intentions for restoring this 
historic landmark. Enclosed is a sheet of photos that illustrates the beauty and 
dignity of this tower.   It is our hope that these photos will remind you of the 
importance of this treasure on St. Regis Mountain and encourage you to keep 
it from being torn down and allow it to remain in its original location.  

 
We would greatly appreciate your support in changing the current 
classification of the fire tower on St. Regis Mountain, so it can be saved for 
future generations.  If we can be of personal assistance in this continued 
process, please feel free to contact us at the above addresses or by phone at 
(518)-483-3767. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 



 


